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Pyburn Elementary Groundbreaking Ceremony

Houston, Texas: On Tuesday, May 12, Pyburn Elementary School held their groundbreaking 
ceremony. Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the event was by invitation only and was attended by 
district officials, elected officials and the architects and consultants who will be working on the 
new school. The ceremony was recorded and premiered on the GPISD YouTube Channel for the 
community to view on May 17.

The replacement building for Pyburn Elementary School is a part of the final phase of the 
Bond 2016 package. Phase IV and V also includes the construction of Galena Park High School 
additions and renovations and the design phase of Summer 2021 renovations.

The Bond 2016 package was approved by Galena Park ISD voters on May 7, 2016. This $290 
million package included the rebuilding of six elementary campuses, the construction of North 
Shore Senior High 10th Grade Center, renovations / upgrades to other campuses and facilities 
and acquiring land for future facilities.
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Pictured: Dr. Moore, Superintendent of Schools, with GPISD Board Trustees, Mr. 
Conrad, Pyburn Elementary principal and Ms. Cuellar, Pyburn Elementary 
Assistant Principal
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